
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 9. 2018 
 
Oregon Legislature 
 
RE:  HB 4029 
 
The Commute Options Board of Directors does not have a position on HB 4029.  While 
we are listed on a flyer from the Central Oregon Conservation Network (COCN) 
supporting a proposal for legislation to protect the Deschutes River and State Scenic 
Waterways, our organization did not participate in that vote.  When a resolution is found 
to connect the Deschutes River Trail from the East, we would like to participate.. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

Jeff Monson  
 
 
 
 
Jeff Monson 
Executive Director 
Commute Options  
50 SW Bond Street, Suite 4 
Bend, OR 97702   
www.commuteoptions.org  
541 330-2647 
 
Member of the Oregon Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
 
 
 
 


